
 
Dear Honors Student,   
  
Congratulations! We are excited to celebrate your achievements with an in-person honors convocation 
ceremony to be held on May 25 at 6-7 PM on the South Field of the Lehman campus. We are writing to 
share important updates regarding your ability to attend the ceremony.   
  
All unvaccinated honors students have the opportunity to attend honors convocation should you choose 
to. We are expecting a large number of honors students and guests, and ask the following to ensure we 
keep everyone in the community safe:   
  
1. If you are unvaccinated and wish to attend honors convocation, get tested at a CUNY testing site no 
more than 7-days prior to honors convocation. The tests take approximately 48-hours to return a result 
so plan accordingly to ensure your results are back before commencement day. Locations and hours of 
operation for CUNY testing sites can be found here: https://www.cuny.edu/coronavirus/cuny-covid-19-
testing-site-locations/. You will need to claim and activate your Cleared4 account prior to getting tested 
using your personal link. For issues accessing your personal link, please reach out to either Ashmini 
Hiralall at ashmini.hiralall@lehman.cuny.edu or Dugeidy Ortiz at Dugeidy.Ortiz@lehman.cuny.edu.   
  
2. Be prepared to show your Lehman ID card, either physical or digital copy, along with your negative 
COVID-19 test from a CUNY testing site to gain entry to the campus on the day of honors convocation.   
  
3. Mask up. While not required, we urge all unvaccinated students to wear a mask for the duration on 
campus per the CUNY mask policy. More information on the mask policy can be found 
here: https://www.cuny.edu/coronavirus/university-updates/mask-policy-update/.   
  
Please note, this policy only applies to honors students and not to guests. All guests who are eligible 
must be fully vaccinated and must provide proof of vaccination on the day of honors convocation to 
attend the ceremony. If you have any questions regarding the vaccine policy, please reach out to the 
Location Vaccine Authority at Lehman.lva@lehman.cuny.edu.   
   
Thank you.  If you have any questions, contact us at honors.lehman@lehman.cuny.edu 
  
Honors Convocation Committee 
  

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cuny.edu%2Fcoronavirus%2Fcuny-covid-19-testing-site-locations%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDENNY.SANTOS%40lehman.cuny.edu%7Cac003aee71be4c968e3808da35269025%7C6f60f0b35f064e099715989dba8cc7d8%7C0%7C0%7C637880736991115839%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=t7R9wh7NYpZrRDTmm2gzxODG2sl%2BzD1xKUH0O9hTecg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cuny.edu%2Fcoronavirus%2Fcuny-covid-19-testing-site-locations%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDENNY.SANTOS%40lehman.cuny.edu%7Cac003aee71be4c968e3808da35269025%7C6f60f0b35f064e099715989dba8cc7d8%7C0%7C0%7C637880736991115839%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=t7R9wh7NYpZrRDTmm2gzxODG2sl%2BzD1xKUH0O9hTecg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ashmini.hiralall@lehman.cuny.edu
mailto:Dugeidy.Ortiz@lehman.cuny.edu
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cuny.edu%2Fcoronavirus%2Funiversity-updates%2Fmask-policy-update%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDENNY.SANTOS%40lehman.cuny.edu%7Cac003aee71be4c968e3808da35269025%7C6f60f0b35f064e099715989dba8cc7d8%7C0%7C0%7C637880736991115839%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2j4kK7f4uOrIgmlMwZ5qf%2FFBs2fDCmYs1qwEiLthgcE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Lehman.lva@lehman.cuny.edu

